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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Good evening

I would like to make an objection to the proposed development in north Thatcham

I live on them and there is already a lack of transport links and facilities
in that area. Added to the fact that the doctors and local secondary school clearly cannot
take an increase of this size of people moving to this area. This is an area of outstanding
natural beauty; my family have enjoyed walking in this area for years and would be so
upsetting to see this destroyed. The local villages would have their character changed if
joined to Thatcham and become a very large built-up area that the locality cannot support.
It's clear there are better sites to consider in west Berkshire than this one.

Kind regards
M Fowler

Sent from Outlook for i0S





